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Southridge First School  

Nursery Newsletter 11
th
 June 2021 

Many thanks for all the emails this week. Please continue to send anything 

for your child’s learning journey to laura.heads@ntlp.org.uk and 

helen.mason@ntlp.org.uk  

We hope you all a super weekend we will look forward to seeing you again 

on Monday.                                                                                                            

The Nursery Team 

Welcome back! We hope you all had a restful week off and are ready for 

our last term in Nursery. We started off the week with a big holiday 

news catch up! The children were so excited to share their holiday news 

with us and it was just gorgeous to hear about the experiences they 

have finally had which have been put on hold for so long. 

 
We have talked about the seasons this week and compared winter and 

summer. We shared our experience of summer and thought carefully 

about all the things we would pack to take on a trip to the beach.  

 

In phonics we have been learning about the phoneme 

/r/ and the sound it makes in words like rainbow, 

ruler, rabbit and ribbon. It is a long, stretchy sound.  

We use the picture to help us remember this sound 

and the formation rhyme to help us write it: down the 

robot’s back and curl over his arm.  
 

 

We read The Black Rabbit by Philippa Leathers this 

week. A very sweet story about a little rabbit with a 

big problem. It didn’t take our clever Nursery children 

long to figure out what was following the little white 

rabbit! This led to some lovely scientific discussion 

about shadows followed by lots of exciting 

investigation outside. 
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